

Dear Resident,

This letter is to notify you that the KFC T20 Big Bash League "Big Final" will be hosted at Manuka Oval, Canberra on Wednesday, January 28th, 2015.

Cricket Australia has worked closely with the ACT Government and Cricket ACT to produce a successful event whilst keeping in mind the effects an event of this kind may have on local residents. With any Cricket Australia event at Manuka Oval, we work hard to ensure a great event for attendees while minimising the disruption large events can sometimes cause for those living nearby.

Due to this event being a grand final, there will be sound, lighting and fireworks displays throughout the evening. We would like to let you know that during the "Big Final" the following will take place:

- A pyrotechnics and flame effects unit will be used throughout the match when a wicket falls or a six is hit.
- A 30 second continuous pyrotechnics show at the completion of the "Big Final" which includes large scale effects (approximately 10.40pm).
- Music played throughout the match at over intervals and innings breaks.

The match will run for approximately three hours concluding at 10.40pm local time.

We appreciate the support of local residents and are very excited to bring this event to Canberra for the first time. If there are any enquiries, please contact Cricket Australia's Melbourne office on (03) 9563 9999.

Kind Regards Cricket Australia